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The 1C Connhection

We give You glory, thanks and praise. Bless our work and guide our ways.

Warm Welcome

| would like to thank the entire Immaculate Conception
Community for the warm welcome over the past two weeks. | am
pleased to say that | will be staying for the remainder of the year
and am looking forward to working with parents, students and
teachers to improve our school in any way we can. Please come
by and introduce yourself, as we need everyone to be working in

a positive direction.

Thanksgiving

Our annual Thanksgiving Break will begin with
an early dismissal day on Tuesday, November
26, and school will resume on Monday
December 2, 2013. The staff at Immaculate
Conception would like to wish you a thankful and safe holiday as
many may travel to visit relatives and loved ones. We should at
this time give thanks to God for what we have, and pray for those

less fortunate than us.

Parent Conferences
Parent Conferences will be held on December 5" and 6". This is
the time to meet with your child’s teacher and discuss their
progress, ask questions and receive advice on what skills your
child needs to improve. Please take a few minutes to write your
questions down, as we often get “side tracked” and forget
important questions to ask the teacher.

Important
Dates:

Nov

21 Scoliosis Screening Gr. 3—8

22 Progress reports

26 Trimester conclude

26 Early dismissal

27-30 Thanksgiving Break

Dec

2 Resume school

3 4™ Graders to San Juan
Capistrano Mission

4 School Advent Mass 8:00

5 Debate Team

5 Parent Conferences 1-5 pm

5 Girl's Basketball at San Gabriel
Mission

6 Parent Conferences

8 Feast of the Immaculate
Conception

9 School Mass Immaculate

Conception 8 am

Christmas Trees

The Immaculate Conception Youth Ministry will be selling
Christmas trees starting November 30. These beautiful trees are
trucked in fresh from Oregon. Proceeds from this fundraiser
support the efforts of this ministry for the entire year.
Please consider helping the IC parish family.

In today’s family envelope, for grades
3 -8 only, you will find permission slips to
have your child tested for scoliosis. This
testing is completely voluntary and free.
Please return the signed permission slip

Scoliosis Testing

by Thursday morning.




